
CIRCULAR

Grade: Pre-Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0053/2023-24 Date: 24th August 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Please note that the school will remain closed on Wednesday, 30th August 2023 on

account of Raksha Bandhan.

Also note, on 5th September 2023, Tuesday the students will have school from 7.45 am to

11.30 am (half day) on account of Teacher’s Day.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


